
 
 

TOWN OF BOOTHBAY HARBOR 

PUBLIC HEARING 

The Boothbay Harbor Select Board will hold a public hearing on Monday, March 27, 2023, 

at 6:00 P.M. to review proposed ordinance changes to be presented and voted upon at the 

Boothbay Harbor Annual Town Meeting held Saturday, May 6th, 2023, at 9:00 A.M. in the 

Boothbay Harbor Municipal Fire Station.   

 

Proposed ordinance changes may be obtained online at www.boothbayharbor.org or by 

telephone, mail, or email request. Copies will also be available at the hearing.   

 

Questions about the public meeting should be directed to Julia Latter, Town Manager at 

(207) 633-3671 or jlatter@boothbayharbor.org.   
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